DA 23/2906 or PAN -310956 (Cropley Drive Overpass)

By lodgement: NSW Planning Portal; Minoshi.weerasinghe@planning.nsw.gov.au

June 30, 2023

Mr Anthony Witherdin
Director
Key Sites Assessments

Dear Anthony

Subject: Request for Additional Information. DA 23/2906

| refer to your letter dated May 29, 2023, in relation to DA 23/2906. Appendix A of your letter requests information
be provided by the Applicant:

Request: “confirm the height of the existing mesh safety screen and identify this height on the architectural plans”

Attached please find a revised architectural plan which details the height of the existing mesh screen.

Request: Submit the executed Public Benefit Offer .......... for the proposed sign”

The Applicant has lodged on the portal (in confidence) a copy of the Public Benefit Offer letter prepared by TFNSW
dated May 9, 2023, and sent to the DPE, attention Mr Muick Cassel.

Director
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